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   Friday 30th September 2022 

Our Amazing Stars! 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration 

assemblies. Here are our wonderful winners from the last two 

weeks… 

Red Class: Olympia and Blake 

Yellow Class: Emmett and Tracey 

Green Class: Riley and Lucy 

Indigo Class: Skyla, Luna and Jacob 

Violet Class: Sophie and Finn 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 

 

Attendance- Race to 5! 

Each week our classes are aiming to have an attendance of 95% and above. A star is given 

for each time they hit the target, once five stars are collected….an afternoon treat of 

biscuits and juice has been earnt! 

 

Congratulations to Violet Class for 

winning the attendance. 

Well done to Red and Yellow Class                  

who each achieved a star! 

 

 

Week beginning: 12.9.2022 19.9.2022 

Red Class 97% 97% 

Yellow Class 99% 98% 

Green Class 95% 92% 

Indigo Class 94% 94% 

Violet Class 94% 99% 
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Harvest Service 
We are delighted to welcome our parents, carers and friends to join us on Friday October 14th at 

9:30am, St. Giles the Abbott Church, Cheadle, for a whole school Harvest service. 

Each class will share either a song, poem, story or prayer that they have produced in class.  

If you can join us, we look forward to seeing you in church. For those of you who can accompany the 

pupils and staff to church by walking up with us, please let Mrs Hill or Miss Morris know and arrive at 

school (via the office) by 9am. 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Donations 
We are all aware that the current cost of living crisis is taking its toll on our community and across the 

country. Therefore, we are asking that parents and families support us, only if they are able to, in 

donating one spare food item that they may not need or want. These donations are being collected, 

along with the ones from the parishioners at St. Giles the Abbott church. 

We kindly request that any food donations be sent in from Monday 3rd October up until Friday 14th 

October. 

We thank you in advance for your support in joining us at the Harvest Service and for any donations 

you can make.  

 

Eco, Worship and School Council news 

On Friday, our councillors all joined forces and came together for a joint meeting. As a Christian 

school, we are looking at how we can have a positive impact within our class, school and wider 

community. Therefore, we discussed the current topic issues affecting us now and how we could 

begin to make a change and support those in need. 

We have an exciting plan of action for the year ahead, so watch this space!  

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is closed on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 
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Congratulations to all our House and Sports Captains 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  Trust                                    Mindful                               Peace                   Friendship 

Toby and Linkoln                   Olympia and Joe             Noah and Finn               Charlie and Reanie 
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Cheadle in Bloom 

 

Stephen Haines, secretary of Cheadle in Bloom, asked our school to create a piece of artwork 

promoting the wonderful work that volunteers do. They help to make Cheadle a wonderful and 

attractive place to live, work and shop.  

Every child in our school made a colourful flower, embellished with a miniature self-portrait.  

If you wish to go and see our double-sided artwork it will be on display in the Cheadle Library window 

for the next three weeks.   

 

         A League and B League Football 
 

Two weeks ago, our fantastic football teams played their first matches 

in the A and B football leagues. It has been great to see the 

comradery, support and positivity from all players – well done! 

We would also like to say a ‘thank you’ to the parents and carers who 

have (and will continue to) support us, especially in the cooler/ wet 

weather!  

 

                         B League Matches 

                   St. John’s 1 v 1 Bishop Rawle  

                                                                      Bishop Rawle 1 v 3 St Thomas’ 

Sadly, our second match was cancelled due to the weather on 27th September.  

                                                                           A League Matches 

Our A-League football team (and brave parents and carers) faced the wet, rainy weather on their 

first A-League football match that took place on 22/09/2022. All the team played brilliantly and had 

lots of fun. 

                                                            St. Thomas’ 3 v 0 Bishop Rawle 

Bishop Rawle 1 v 0 St. Werburgh’s 
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School House Morning 
On Friday we had a fantastic time in our School Houses, focusing on the theme of Trust. Here are 

some the activities we participated in. We also voted for our House and Sports Captains. Well done 

to everyone! 
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Red Class News 

This week we have been really excited to learn about life on 

the farm. We received our ‘Farm in a box’ resource and 

started learning about what happens on a farm. We took part 

in a sensory activity, created 3D farmers, and matched the 

produce to the animal or plant that it came from.  
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Yellow Class News 

Over the past couple of weeks, Yellow Class have continued enjoying ‘Supertato.’  

We were not happy with the mean, unkind things that the evil Pea has been doing so we made a 

‘wanted’ poster to help find him!  

 

Our Maths skills have been developing and we can name many 2D shapes.  

We had fun playing ‘guess my shape’ and were able to explain how we know what shape it is.  

 

As well as that, we have learnt about the Creation story in the Bible. We did some repetitive dancing 

to see what it feels like to not have a rest! We all felt quite tired, slightly out of breath and a bit warm. 

So, we agreed a rest is sometimes needed.  
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Green Class News 

From addition and subtraction to role play and story writing, the children in Green class have certainly been 

busy over the past two weeks! 

Take a look at our fabulous pictures from our PSHE lesson. The children had to freeze frame a variety of 

scenarios focusing on their emotions.  

This term in Science, the children are investigating rocks, soils and fossils.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our launch lesson, they looked at a variety of sweets before categorising them into different groups. They 

thoroughly enjoyed their task, and we had a lot of children licking their lips after our investigation!  
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Indigo Class News! 

A busy couple of weeks, in Science we have continued to investigate sound. This week we have 

filmed ourselves making a presentation on how sound travels. Our Class has some budding actors! 

In P.E. this week we have been learning dribbling skills in hockey. 

Our Year 5 pupils completed a NSPCC workshop on Monday, everyone listened carefully and 

answered questions thoughtfully. Then on Thursday and Friday of this week, Year 5 undertook their 

Bikeability training. Year 4 to follow soon.  
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Violet Class News  

In Violet Class, we have been learning about using different strategies for 

mental addition and subtraction calculations. We have also been investigating 

properties of 3D shapes. We had lots of fun constructing different shapes from 

their nets and guessing which shape it was from their different properties.  

 

 

In English lessons this week, we have taken ourselves back to 1942 and 

participated in role play activities to evaluate different viewpoints. It was eye-

opening to put ourselves into the shoes of a young, Jewish girl who lived in 

1942.  
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Required, Learning Support Assistant (LSA)  

Bishop Rawle C.E. Primary School, Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire,  

ST10 1QA 

Starting date: 31st October or as soon as possible 

Salary: £19,650 – £20,043 pro rota, actual £8,609 - £8,781; 

Grade 4 SCP 5 – 6, term-time only (pay award pending) 

Working hours: 08:30 – 12:15, 18.75 hours per week. 

Contract: Fixed Term to July 31st 2023, dependent on funding. 

Closing date for applications: Monday October 17th at 12:00 

Interviews: from 09:00 Friday October 21st 2022 

Please contact Miss A Kirk for further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk


 

  

                             

 
 

                                                                                                           

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School 
 

                 
 

Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk 

 

                    

             

Going for Gold with God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

04.10.22, 06.10.22, 11.10.22 and 13.10.22. 15:30-16:00 Open session for EYFS Class 

of 2023 

07.10.22 Tempest Photographs (08:45-12:00) 

11.10.22 Flu jabs (nasal spray)- whole school 

12.10.22 Y4 Bikeability 

17.10.22 Parent’s Evening 15:30- 18:00 

19.10.22 Year 6 (5 pupils) Maths Quiz, TCA. 09.30 – 11.30 

21.10.22 ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ – Wear non-uniform or red clothes  

21.10.22 09:30-10:30 Parents invited for art and craft session with their children 

21.10.22 09:30 Second Hand uniform stall 

08.11.22 Air ambulance assembly 

15.11.22 Year 3 and 4 (4 pupils) Tennis, TCA. 15:45-17:15 

18.11.22 Year 5 and 6, (10 pupils) Basketball, TCA. 13.00- 15.00 

 

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk

